
 

 



 

 

News from the Farming Life Centre 

Our Prince’s Countryside Fund ‘Farm for the Future programme’ is now underway. 
Our next event ‘Clarity on Farm Carbon’ will take place on Tues 31st Jan 7pm –with Becky 

Wilson of the Farm Carbon Toolkit.  Learn where carbon emissions and storage happens on 

your farm,  practical actions you can take to reduce emissions and costs, improve resilience, 

and understand how your farm stacks up against others to give you an understanding of 

where to focus on making improvements.  Contact Alice on 07904 691457 or 

alice@thefarminglifecentre.org.uk to book a place.  Free to attend, supper included.  Venue: 

Blaze Farm, Wildboarclough, SK11 0BL. 

News from the Peak Farmers Group 

NEXT EVENT: ‘Get the Most from your 2023 forage’ @ Matlock Meadows, Snitterton Rd, 
DE4 2JG on Tues 24th January, 7pm.   

Experts from Trouw Nutrition will join us to talk forage quality (be it for silage or grazing), 

over winter grass growth, forage sampling and analysis, how to supplement and taking a 

proactive approach to optimise efficiency.  Please contact Lorna on 07969 951101 or 

info@peakfarmersgroup.co.uk to arrange and to book your free place.  Supper included. 
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